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Rotten Grapes Theme, inspired 

by our speaker
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Calendar

Sept 5-Club lunch meeting 

at Picoso's with a Kirk 

Williams speaking

Sept 19-Club lunch meeting 

Dec 26-28-Basketball 

tournament

Notes from the last meeting...  At the 3rd Thursday of August, several items were discussed.  
There was ongoing discussion about the possible options on AmTryke logistics.  The pic 
below shows Annalisa discussing trykes and her trip to the National Convention.  She 
informed everyone of some of the new trykes that will be available soon.  The new trykes 
are easy to assemble with several upgrades.  
Our speaker, Nathan Bryant, is the Executive Director of High Point Village in Lubbock.  
Nathan graduated from Tech and received his law degree from the University of Houston.  
He has spent the last 20 years leading ministries and serving as a pastor in different areas.  
Nathan and his wife have an adult son that is special needs.  As a sports fan, Nathan was 
interested in our tournament and was familiar with our trykes.  He talked about the usage of 
AmTrykes at High Point and AMBUCS and High Point's very similar mission statement.  He 
also talked about their expansion that is currently underway that will finally realize the 
dream of allowing housing on their property.  Several members in attendance were 
interested in helping and Nathan agreed to send in a request to the board.  After several 
questions, the meeting ended on time.  

Editor's note: After a quick tour of Milestones, it is apparent that our AmTrykes 

receive a lot of use from kids with all abilities.  There is an opportunity to either have a 

demo site or simply give several trykes to Milestones for their use.

Speaker

Kirk and Shawn Williams 

have a vineyard near Tokio 

Texas.  Kirk is also a Senior 

Teacher in Viticulture and 

Enology at TTU.  They have  

events September 21st 

through October, including 

wine and pumpkin events.  

Their website is


